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CMS approves the transportation service for CMHW 
facility-based respite care 
The Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) and Division of Mental 

Health and Addiction (DMHA) announce that the Centers for Medicare & 

Medicaid Services (CMS) approves the addition of the new nonmedical 

transportation service for Child Mental Health Wraparound (CMHW) 

facility-based respite care. The new service is effective for dates of 

service (DOS) on or after July 1, 2023, as previously announced in 

IHCP Bulletin BT202348. 

If you have questions about this publication, please contact Customer Assistance at 800-457-4584. 

QUESTIONS? 

If you need additional copies of this publication, 

please download them from the IHCP Bulletins  

page of the IHCP provider website at  

in.gov/medicaid/providers. 
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by clicking the blue subscription envelope 
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at in.gov/medicaid/providers. 
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